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Google’s Fired Engineer Sexually Harassed Co-Workers via
Memo, Says U.S. Labor Board Lawyer

News

2.20.18


Jason Geller was quoted in the article “Google’s Fired Engineer Sexually Harassed Co-Workers via

Memo, Says U.S. Labor Board Lawyer” featured in The Mercury News. The article discusses fired

Google software engineer James Damore’s controversial memo on gender issues in the workplace.

The National Labor Relations Board said Damore’s memo constituted sexual harassment and

Google was right to terminate him. 

Jason said that sexual harassment usually involves a pattern of conduct directed at individuals, or

revolves around one or a handful of egregious acts. “I would think that one memo would not be

sexual harassment in a legal sense,” he added. 

To read the full article, visit The Mercury News.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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